COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

31st March, 1936,

Dear Sir,
Reverting to previous correspondence regarding the
Enquiry held into the loss of the Steamer "VARDULIA", I shall
be glad if you will forward to thils Office an eccount of the
éxpenses ilncurred by ¥r. Pyle in visiting Sunderland to attend
this Enquiry.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours fuithfully,

Secretary.
The Secretary,
GLASGOW.
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